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Extension of all COVID-19 related policy changes 
 

Summit Community Care is extending all COVID-19 related policy changes until the 
governor declares the end of the public health emergency in Arkansas.  This notice 
supersedes all dates listed in previous COVID-19 alerts. 
 
All COVID-19 provider alerts can be accessed at the following location: 
https://provider.summitcommunitycare.com/arkansas-provider/covid-19-updates. 
 
If you have questions regarding this communication, please contact your local Provider 

Relations representative. Provider Relations manager assignments by county are on 

our website at https://bit.ly/2yEyyDf. 
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